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 Care, Courtesy and Consideration 
 

Newsletter: 17.11.23 

Merit of the Week 
 

Year 3: Isaac P & Oscar B 
Year 4: Rosie R & Charlie O-I 
Year 5: Andrei R & George Mc 
Year 6: Will W & Lennon M-B 

Attendance 
 
Year 3: 95.0% 
Year 4: 95.7% 
Year 5: 95.6% 
Year 6: 93.5% 
Whole School: 94.9% 

Kindness Awards 
 

Year 3: Noah P 
Year 4: Hannah J 
Year 5: Reagan W 
Year 6: Ava S 

Golden Table Awards 
 

Year 3: Primrose K 
Year 4: Luke T 
Year 5: Olive M 
Year 6: Max N 

What’s on at school next week?  
(Week beginning 20th November) 

 
Monday: Lunchtime Panto Rehearsal - Dance  

Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Yr3-6 Gardening Club (12:30pm) 
After School Panto Rehearsal  
 

Thursday: Lunchtime Panto Rehearsal - Dance 
Homework Club (12:00pm) 
School Council (12:30pm) 
Yr4-6 Time Out Thursday (12:30pm) 
Chess Club (3:35pm) 
After School Panto Rehearsal - TBC 
 

Tuesday: Lunchtime Panto Rehearsal - Dance  
Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Drama with Desna (12:30pm) 
After School Panto Rehearsal  
 
 

Wednesday: Lunchtime Panto Rehearsal – Dance 
Yr5/6 Boys Football Club (12:30pm) 
 
 

Friday: 
 
 
 

Fair Donations – Bottles (Optional 
Non-Uniform Day) 
Flu Immunisation (AM) 
Golden Table (12:00pm) 
Yr4-6 Film Friday (12:30pm) 
 

 



 

Christmas Orders 
Just to remind you that the order deadline for Christmas cards is 
at midnight of Wednesday 22nd November for a free delivery.  
 
Please click on the link to process your order and choose the 
items you wish to purchase. Any orders placed after this date will 
incur a delivery charge of £3 for a home delivery. 

 
 
 
SENDLO Event for Parents, Carers and Children 
On Thursday, November 23, 2023, the New Brighton's Floral Pavilion will 
come alive with the launch of SENDLO Live—an occasion that is set to offer 
a captivating blend of workshops, live performances, and a provider 
marketplace, all designed to cater to the children, young people, parents, 
carers, and professionals of Wirral’s SEND community. 
 
The event is anticipated to be a grand celebration that marks the official 
launch of SENDLO, Wirral’s brand-new Local Offer website which is a 
ground-breaking platform aimed at transforming the landscape of SEND 
services, and creating an environment where every individual, regardless 
of their abilities, can thrive, connect, and celebrate life to the fullest. 
 
Join the team between 1pm and 8pm on Thursday 23rd November 2023. 
They look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Special Guest 

 
 
We loved having our very special guest in assembly today. Pudsey popped along 
to say a huge thank you to everyone who donated in some way to support this 
much needed charity.  
 
Thank you for visiting Pudsey!  
 
 
 
 

Year 6 – Hope Journey 
Yesterday, Year 6 visited Greasby Methodist Church for our Remembrance activities. 
Thank you to the Hope Journey team for arranging all the activities for us to participate 
in. It was such a thoughtful session and the children had opportunities to reflect on such 
an important topic. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

Anyone for a spot of tennis? 
Earlier this week, Mr Gooden, Mrs Lewis & Mr Goodman took a group of children to Bidston Tennis Centre to 
participate in an inclusive tennis festival. The children had a wonderful time and had the opportunity to try wheelchair 
tennis as well as many other variations and challenges! They were excellent role models during their time at the festival 
and represented our school brilliantly – showing resilience, determination and support and encouragement for one 
another! 
 

       
 
Odd Socks and Anti-Bullying 

We started off our week with odd socks.  Odd socks might sound a little 
silly but it serves as a reminder that being different is something to be 
proud of and was an excellent way to begin Anti-Bullying week.  
 
Throughout the week the children have participated in assemblies and 
lessons highlighting what bullying is, the difference between bullying and 
banter and how we can all support one another. There has been a 
particular focus on our 3Cs – Care, Courtesy and Consideration. By 
following our school values and listening to advice, we can all feel safe and 
happy in life.  
 

We rounded off the week by watching the ant-bullying video put 
together by representatives from all of our schools. Well done to 
everyone involved, and thank you to Great Meols Primary School 
for hosting the event. Click on the link to watch the video - Oak 
Trees MAT Anti-Bullying Video 
 
 
 

Online Safety 
Smart TVs have become more affordable in recent years, making them readily available 
to most consumers. These more advanced systems offer numerous features beyond 
those of a normal television set – chiefly, the ability to access the internet and interface 
with popular streaming services without the need for a set-top box or other intermediary 
device. 
 
This increased functionality, however, also brings additional threats to privacy, security 
and more – as you’d perhaps expect from any device capable of going online. As TV is 
such a cornerstone of our home lives, these dangers can be uniquely difficult to manage. 
Our #WakeUpWednesday guide breaks down the major risks, with tips on helping 
children to enjoy TV … stress free. 
 

 
 

shorturl.at/mnJMS
shorturl.at/mnJMS


 

Christmas Fair Information – Dates for you diaries! 

 
Menu 
Please see the school website for allergy menus. 

 



 

 
 
Community Events 

 

   
  

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Emma Ball,  
Headteacher 

INSET Days 2023-2024 
Monday 4th September 
Tuesday 5th September 
Friday 20th October 
Monday 8th January 
Friday 24th May 

 


